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MORNING STARS FC, OUTREACH

To officially kick off the festive season
and the 2022 soccer World Cup, Kruger
& Co. has donated 35 pairs of soccer
boots to the future world cup soccer
players of Morning Stars, Football Club
hailing from the greater Khayelitsha
and surrounding areas. 

It was an honour to meet Mr.
Mapane Sepelane, the manager and
coach of Morning Stars FC. 

The work he does through this club
enriches young peoples’ lives. We
were very happy to hear that he has
a strict policy that all his players
must stay in school in order to play
for his club, as Madiba once said:

THE SPIRIT OF GIVING 

We wish the coaches and players the best of
luck in the upcoming season. We, Kruger &
Co. are excited and proud to be honourary
members of Morning Stars FC. 
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This donation was made to express our
gratitude for the work the club does
for the children in the community.

 "Education is the great engine
of personal development."
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